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Congratulations and thank you for your continued commitment to making
The Ohio State University a safe working environment for everyone!

Awarded to Principal Investigators and their staff for no items
of concern noted during the annual laboratory site visit.

Be safe today and remain a Buckeye tomorrow.

Tina Bogac
Sr Director, Office of Environmental Health & Safety




